
November 15th, 2021 
Idaho Lidar news 
 
We completed a two-day series of Lidar workshops on November 3rd and 4th, 2021 with 46 students 
completing these courses (23 students in each). In addition, some new Lidar data has been added to our 
server for north Idaho.  Check out the IDL 2019 project by visiting 
https://giscenter.isu.edu/styler/?appid=163bf5887aa04f308a15fe8e44963bf8 
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